
  

 
 

DOWNTOWN SIGNAGE COMMITTEE MEETING  
Minutes of the Tuesday, January 10th, 2017 Meeting 

Public Works Conference Room, Government Center 

 

The thirty-fifth meeting of the Downtown Signage Committee was held on January 10th, 2017. 

Tricia Stiller convened the meeting at 8:10 AM. Members present were Dave Park, Beth 
Whisman, Russel Francois, and Tricia Stiller. Crystal Howard, Thom Jones and Vicki Tilton. 
Members absent were Kyle Ham, Andrew Johnson, Tom Krieger, and Carl Teichman. County 
staff present was Hannah Eisner. City staff present were Kevin Kothe, Steve Rasmussen and 
Katie Simpson.   

There was no Public Comment.  

Minutes of the December 13th meeting were presented. Motion to approve by Russel, second by 
Thom and approved by all. 

The committee greatly agreed that the information provided by KMA at the December 13th, 
2016, meeting was not exactly what the committee was looking for. Consequently, the 
committee asked that an executive group, headed by Tricia and Russel, conduct a conference call 
with KMA to bring the committee’s feelings forward to KMA. 

The next meeting will be at 8 AM, January 24th, 2017. 

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 AM. 

 


